
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 4th February 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  
 

Girls’ Football Superstars!  

This week the girls’ football club were invited to join a small league 

of teams from several Penwith primary schools and the team took 

part in their first match on Tuesday evening! This week's fixture was 

against Bodriggy school, who showed an excellent sporting  

attitude when they realised how nervous the St Uny girls were  

playing their first competitive game. The experience and  

confidence of the Bodriggy side was telling though as they put five 

goals past us. Although we were beaten, the girls showed a great 

attitude and didn't become disheartened, playing with enthusiasm 

and enjoyment throughout. A highlight came in the closing  

moments of the second half with a late goal from the St Uny team 

- easily the best display of skill from the entire game and a promise 

of things to come! 

 

Cross Country Update!  

There was a small but experienced team of runners who attended the St 

Ives Rugby Club race on Monday 31st January. It was a tough course and 

cold weather, making it a challenging event. Everyone put all of their effort 

into doing their best, and Mrs Cook and Miss Hill were so proud. There were 

some amazing close finishes for medal positions, notably for the Y5 girls and 

Y6 boys. The last event is at Cape Cornwall on 28th Feb – keep an eye on 

your inboxes! 

 

 

Poldark & Kynance Lead Collective Worship!  

The past few weeks have seen KS1 pupils take the lead 

with Collective Worship. Poldark class led a very exciting 

worship about the outdoors and introduced the new  

Forest School area to everyone whilst Kynance taught us 

about Chinese New Year. We are so proud of how  

confidently the children have led their worship sessions – 

well done!  
 

 

 

Forest School – Spare Clothes Plea!   

If any parents have any spare / unwanted outdoor children’s clothes such as 

waterproofs, puddle suits, wellies or hats we would be very grateful for any  

donations. We are looking to build our own spare sets in case children need to 

use them during our forest school sessions. Thank you for your continued  

support with our forest school provision.  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our 

website or Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School.  

 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Collaboration’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Tehidy 98.3% 

Kynance 90.4% 

Poldark 91.7% 

Zennor 91.5% 

Godrevy 99.3% 

Mousehole 91.9% 

Morvah 90% 

Gwithian 88.9% 

Whole School 93% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

10th February 

Kynance class Forest School 

Wednesday 16th February 

6pm bookings go live for Parents’ Evening 

Friday 18th February 

Inset day 

w/c 21st February 

Half Term 

Tuesday 1st March 

EYFS/KS1 Book Fair 

Thursday 3rd March 

KS2 Book Fair 

World Book Day –Book Character dress up 

Monday 7th March 

Parents’ Evening (Kynance class only) 

Tuesday 8th March 

Parents’ Evening (all classes except Kynance) 

Thursday 10th March 

Parents’ Evening (all classes) 

Friday 18th March 

Comic Relief 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Book clubs for 

after half term on 

the Arbor App 

From 6pm on 

Wednesday 

9th February 

Book Parents 

Evening slot on the 

Arbor App 

From 6pm 

Wednesday 

16 February 

Inset Day Fri day 18 

February 

World Book Day—

dress up as a Book 

Character 

Thursday 3rd 

March 

Balance paid for  

London  

Residential  

Friday 29 April 

Balance paid for 

Bath Residential  

Friday 29 April 

We now have our ink car-

tridge recycling available in 

the school office! This will help 

raise funds for the school. 

Please collect a bag from the 

office to dispose of your cartridges and pop into 

the correct box. The bags are even made of sugar 

cane! To check if your ink supplies are accepted 

please go to  

emptiesplease.com. If 

you have a local  

business or work in an 

office that uses ink 

you can also have 

your own box to help 

raise money for us. If 

you're able to help or 

would like more 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/fcrduvQSLL
https://forms.office.com/r/709GkH9Dwn
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fl.facebook.com%2Fl.php%3Fu%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Femptiesplease.com%252F%253Ffbclid%253DIwAR0XDx-r9dbnsTY1gy8JtPp5MfLXkuCTbNS048PBkGs4XquIfwlMDxoaYWM%26h%3DAT1jgbIeoc-MEKQbjDLMyZx9KQgq9g90faF9hiR


Our exciting new menu starting after half term!  


